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Hi Eric, 

Hammar, Melissa - FSIS 
Thursday, June 20, 2013 5:21 PM 
Thompson, Eric - FSIS 
Rains' lagoon permit 

The guy in the Department of Natural Resources who approves lagoon permits offered to call me to keep me updated 
on the status of the Rains' lagoon permit. I thought I would let you know that he just called me to say that he received 
the Rains' permit application yesterday. He plans to go down to the establishment sometime next week to conduct a 
final construction evaluation of the lagoon and to review the establishment's land application plan. If there is nothing 
wrong with the lagoon, the establishment could receive a permit for their lagoon by the end of next week. 

Best, 

Melissa Hammar 
Program Analyst 
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